
BOROUGH OF ROSELAND 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Borough of Roseland has issued Addendum No. 3 in 

connection with the Request for bids advertised on October 1, 2020 for “PRESSURE REGULATOR 

IMPROVEMENTS – PHASE 2” in order to address questions from bidders and clarify some provisions. 

PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT THE BID OPENING DATE HAS CHANGED. The revised bid due date is Friday, 

December 11, 2020 @ 10:30 A.M. Due to the COVID-19 State of Emergency, bids shall be dropped off in 

the grey mailbox in front of the Borough’s municipal building at 140 Eagle Rock Avenue and must be 

received by the Borough Clerk prior to the time of the bid opening. The addendums, specifications, and 

other bid information, may be obtained from, and any questions regarding this process may be 

addressed to, the Roseland Borough Clerk by calling 973-403-6029 or by e-mail at 

jwatkins@roselandnj.org.   

 

Jock H. Watkins, Municipal Clerk 
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